Centre International des Sciences Mécaniques



International Centre for Mechanical Sciences

Udine, January 2017

Dear Madam/Sir,

Please, find the programme of all activities and initiatives of our Centre for the year 2017 which we would like you to consider and possibly circulate to other Institutes and persons who might be interested.

The detailed programme for each single course and all other activities of our Centre can be found on our web site http://www.cism.it.

You are welcome to use our web service registration page to add or update your address and email.

Thank you for your kind consideration.

Best regards,

Professor Bernhard A. Schrefler The Secretary General

Bel Elle

Encl.